The Jack Teagarden Museum needs your help to bring the Joe Showler Archive to Vernon, Texas. We need 175 individuals and/or businesses to contribute \$1,000 dollars to secure this unique collection of recordings, photos, and other related memorabilia. Without this collection, there will be no museum. It is crucial that we acquire it before June 30, 2009.

Help us by becoming a Lifetime Member of the Museum! Every \$1,000 donated buys one lifetime membership and gives you free access to the museum, the archive, and all special events, including the Big T Jazz Festival! Our lifetime members will be featured on our Wall of Fame as a perpetual thank you to the people who helped make this project happen.

Name:		
Address:		
City:		Zip:
No. of Memberships:		
Don't delay! This donation is tax-deductible and we need it ASAP. Please send this card back before June 25th, 2009!		
Mail to: The Jack Teagarden Museum, 1922 Wilharner St. Vernon, TX 76384		